VBCRG'S WEEKLY UPDATE

FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 23

OPERATIONS

- Road crews are boom mowing on
the Primary road system in Almena,
Pine Grove, and Geneva Townships.

- Guardrail de-berming continues on
Primary roads in Bloomingdale
Township before moving to Pine
Grove Township.

- Crews are patching potholes
county-wide.

- Crews are cleaning spillways (areas
created to allow water to run off the
road) of debris and creating
trenches to allow pooling water to
drain.

- Crews are spot scraping and
grading gravel roads in Columbia,
Geneva, and Paw Paw Townships.

- Crews are addressing ice control
and snow removal as necessary. For
day-to-day updates on the VBCRC's
winter operations plans, please visit
our Facebook page at
Facebook.com/VBCRC

ENGINEERING

- 66th Street between M-43 and
CR 380 in Geneva Township will be
closed beginning this week for a
crosspipe replacement. The detour
route follows CR 380, 67th Street,
and M-43,

MISCELLANEQUS

- 2023 Road Planning Forms were
due December 31st and have not yet
been received by Lawrence and
Porter Townships. If a new copy of
the form is needed, please contact
Alyssa McAndrew at 269-674-8011
ext. 249.



